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From: JUUA TAYLOR <juliataylor@live.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 4:49 PM
To: Wendy Ellis; ‘pat warren'; Gord Miller; Denis Grignon; Douglas Lowles; Holly Shipclark;
Josh Feltham; Julie Petit Kerr; Karl Repka; Susan Blayney
Cc: Chris Marshall; Richard Holy
Subject: CKLEAC

Hello CKLEAC members,

I'm currently in the process of purchasing a business and heading back to work in January. | had hoped to be
able to complete the 2018 Earth Day Tree Planting with the committee, but I'm feeling overwhelmed with all
of my volunteer obligations and everything else, so, sadly | will not be able to complete this task or continue
on as a member of CKLEAC.

The past 5 years on this committee has been one of the most rewarding things | have done. You all have
encouraged and inspired me to be a leader for our community and our environment. I'm thankful to have
worked with you all on such important things, and most grateful to know you and call you friends.

It pains me greatly to not be apart of the work you are doing and | will miss seeing you all, but | know the work
of CKLEAC is in great hands!

evan.wharram@hydroone.com is my contact for funding for trees for the earth day event and has committed
to financing the project for 2018 (approximately $3000). I'm just an email away should you need any other
resources or info | have.

Lots of 'green’ love to you all!
Julia Taylor

PS- The business I'm buying and the changes | make to it will have an environmental aspect/impact (obviously,
how could I not!) | will be sharing those details publicly once everything is firmed up ©



